
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE: March 22, 2023 PHONE: 387-4110 
   

FROM: HEIDI DURON, Planning Director 
Land Use Services Department 

 
TO: HONORABLE PLANNING COMMISSION  

 
 

SUBJECT: APPLICANT: PLATINUM STORAGE GROUP; PROJECT NUMBER: PROJ-2020-00205 
(AGENDA ITEM #3) 

 

Given the current weather and road conditions affecting the mountain communities, specifically Lake 
Arrowhead, we will be recommending another continuance of this item to the April 6, 2023 Planning 
Commission meeting to ensure the residents are able to safely participate in the public process. 
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Interoffice Memo 


